Nedging with Naughton Village Hall Report September 21st 2021

Maintenance

The building of the extension has recommenced and the walls are now up.

We have now had 3 quotes for the landscaping behind the hall – to put in a patio area and clear the overgrown bushes. The work on this can now start.

We had an email regarding the side gate into the playing field by a disabled person. Something we have never had before. The access is too narrow and the outside step is in the way. We will make a decision shortly about the fence, but we intend to put in a new access as soon as possible.

The hall now has a regular cleaner going in once every 4 weeks at the moment but we may increase that to once every 2 weeks due to the amount of use the hall is now getting.

Activities

The hall is being used most days now. I have enclosed a time table of events below. But Tai Chi has now started on a Monday lunch time. The dog training class is running 2 classes on a Monday evening. Pilates and keep fit are going well and the monthly coffee morning has been well attended I understand.

Bookings

The hall had a couple of bookings in August. There are bookings for October and November. The Nedging Church Christmas bazaar is also planned for November.

Events

We have one event planned for October 23rd – Harvest Supper with dancing to 'Shoot the Drummer'. Being held at Nedging Hall barn where there is more room. Tickets will go on sale next week.

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Morning		Coffee Morning (Monthly)			
Afternoon	Tai Chi			Keep Fit	
Evening	Dog Training		Pilates		